
SAKHALIN-2 RELATED POSTING ON "LIVE CHAT"

On Friday 6 October 2006 the following posting was made
on the "Live Chat" facility of royaldutchshellplc.com

"Mr Donovan Sir. The Ministry of Natural Resources of
The Russian Federation is grateful for the direct and
indirect information supplied from this website. If any
persons have further information our telephone, fax and
email address is provided. nOYTOBbl~aApec: 123995
MocKBa, 60J1bWa~rpY3L-1HCKa~yJ1.,4/6 TeJ1eepoH:(495)
254-48-00 Cl>aKc:254-43-10, 254-66-10 E-mail:
admin@mnr.gov.ru: gov.ru. Our posting and invitation is of
course in relation to Sakhalin II project. Confidentiality will
be respected. Thank you."
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